
From: PAUL GODDEN [mailto:<email removed>]  
Sent: March 2, 2016 1:23 AM 
To: Woodfibre LNG / GNL Woodfibre (CEAA/ACEE) 
Subject: Woodfibre LNG 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to raise some of my concerns about the proposed Woodfibre LNG 
development.  
 
It seems that this project does not align with the expressed wish of a majority of Canadians to move to 
keep GHG emission growth down below 2% and to move quickly towards even more significant 
emissions reductions. 
 
It seems dangerous and ill conceived to subject the residents of this area and this ecosystem to the many 
harms and dangerous of this development and operation for what seems like less reward than was first 
expected - in most areas of the proposed project's deliverable benefits to the community.  
 
There will be a forecast 1 million additional tonnes of GHG emission each year of this facility's operation 
and it is simply not worth that kind of cost for this expensive and very unclean energy. Significant subsidy 
for this project looks like it will have little real positive effect in the community and the GHG emissions it 
will reliably generate will add significantly to the threat to this area by effects of climate change, as well as 
the limiting of our capacity to commit resources to other, greener projects. It is too much GHG cost for not 
enough benefit to the country or this community. 
 
This project will be very harmful to our shared environment. It will produce some energy that is expensive 
to produce and dangerously high in GHG's. The environmental cost of this project is not justified and with 
the increasing amount and falling cost of far less costly energy from renewable and other sources - 
particularly in the markets intended for the products of this development: it behooves the ministry to act to 
prevent this development due to the environmental hazard it represents to Canadians. The GHG's it 
would produce are a significant harm and we stand to gain very little from bearing that harm.  
 
This is a bad project. It will produce way too much GHG and will provide very little benefit to the 
community. To build it is to commit to a very costly process of poisoning ourselves. 
 
Please use this opportunity to prevent the environmental degredation that this proposed development will 
perpetrate in this community and to our shared ecology.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Godden  
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